
Safe  Healthy  Adventures  Developing  Essential  Skills 

SHADES @ MOUNT OLIVE 

NOVEMEBER  NEWSLETTER 
 

 
 

HELP US GROW!! 

Please encourage family friends here at Mount 

Olive to enroll in the SHADES Afterschool 

Enrichment Program! We are very excited to be 

offering our regular wide variety of activities such 

as gym games, outside games, special interest 

activities, and learning centers where children can 

explore science, math, language, art, music, and 

engineering! Tuition assistance is available! 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS!!! 

Nov. 8th- SHADES will be Open 7am-6pm! No 

class that day due to local elections! Please speak to 

Mrs. Sara so we can make sure we have adequate 

supplies for activities. Breakfast and snack will be 

provided but each student will need to bring a sack 

lunch. 

 

SHADES will be Closed Nov. 23rd-25th for 

Thanksgiving Break. Enjoy your time with family 

and friends!!! 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!! 

Happiest of birthdays to Marquail Patterson and 

Jasmine Neel!! Enjoy your special day! 

 

THEMES THIS MONTH 
11/1-11/11 - Get Fit  

11/4-11/25 - Thanksgiving and Famous Americans 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

SHADES at Mount Olive 579-6701 

Email: sara@SHADESofDevelopment.org 

 

FORMS OF PAYMENT ACCEPTED 

Please remember that we can only accept 

debit/credit cards, checks or money orders. Also, 

please remember that your weekly payment is due 

by Wednesday of each week. 

 

CHILDREN NOT ATTENDING? 

Please remember to notify us before 12 Noon if 

your child will not be attending SHADES for the 

day.  This saves us from having to track down a  

child we think might be lost. Your cooperation is 

greatly appreciated!         

 

CHRISTMAS PLAY 
SHADES Drama Club is excited to produce a 

Christmas play this year. We will be having the play 

on December 15th at 5:30 PM. The other clubs will 

be working on set preparations and if necessary, 

small roles in the performance. Please make plans 

to join us this day! 

 

PARENT ADVISORY COUNSEL MEETING 
We will be having a PAC meeting on December 1st 

at 6:00 PM. I am anticipating that the meeting will 

be about 15 minutes long. Our primary focus will be 

to discuss the results of the PAC survey that was 

conducted at the Lights on Afterschool Art Show.  

 

 
 

 

 

6701 W. Emory Road 

Knoxville, TN 37931 

865-938-9164 

SHADESofDevelopment.org 

mailto:laurel@SHADESofDevelopment.org

